Physics Department

SUNY – Buffalo State College

Saturday, June 9, 2012

This letter is to confirm that Robert Luke completed three hours of Professional Development for NY Physics Teachers here at SUNY-Buffalo State College on this date as part of our monthly Western New York Physics Teachers' Alliance (WNYPTA) meeting.  The meeting was carried out under the guidance of faculty of the SUNY- Buffalo State College Department of Physics.

This meeting included presentations and activities devoted to:
· Contributed ideas and YouTube videos from the Niagara Science Museum and MinutePhysics.
· A discussion of engineering technology projects suitable for meeting Next Generation Science Standards for Physics, such as cardboard boats and hot air balloons.
· Student proportional reasoning and assessment of same using the Lawson Test of Classroom Scientific Reasoning lead by Kathleen Falconer of Buffalo State Elementary Education and Reading.

· Teacher analysis and monitoring of student learning about friction via video presentations by Dr. Dan MacIsaac of Buffalo State Physics.
· Make & Takes: Coat Hanger Chimes and Diffraction Grating Slides presented by Alyssa Cederman and assembled by Renee Bargy of SUNY Buffalo State College Physics. 
Sincerely,
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Dr. Dan MacIsaac

Associate Professor





David Henry, Adjunct Professor
SUNY – Buffalo State College Physics


SUNY – Buffalo State College Physics

(716) 878 3802 <macisadl@buffalostate.edu>

henryd@buffalostate.edu
